Useful Information for Delegates of the EACME conference, Oxford 2019

Travelling to Oxford from Heathrow or Gatwick Airports
There is an Airline coach running from Heathrow and Gatwick to Oxford. Information about timetable, fares, terminal stops etc. can be found from the following link:  

https://airline.oxfordbus.co.uk/

Before your departure, it is advisable (but not essential) to book your coach ticket online to secure a seat. Please also note the Airline coach stop number at your own terminal. You may need to take a shuttle bus from your own terminal to reach the right terminal to get on the Airline coach to Oxford.

When you get down from the Airline coach at Gloucester Green Coach Station, Oxford (the terminus), you could either take a taxi to Keble College (there is a taxi rank at the coach station), or if you prefer to walk (a 10-15 minute walk), the following links will be a useful guide:

Oxford City:  http://www.oxfordcityguide.com/ee2/index.php?/Maps/MapOxford/
Keble College:  https://www.keble.ox.ac.uk/visiting-keble/

Travelling to Oxford by train
If you are arriving in Oxford by train, Keble College is about 20 minutes’ walk or a short taxi ride from Oxford station. Please see the link to the map below for walking directions.

Oxford station to Keble College: https://goo.gl/maps/dFiQD
[bookmark: _GoBack]Keble College:  https://www.keble.ox.ac.uk/visiting-keble/

Accommodation at Keble College
If you have accommodation booked at Keble College, please go to the Porter’s Lodge to get your key and information sheets. Should you have any queries regarding your room, please feel free to direct them to the staff at the Porter’s Lodge. They are very helpful and friendly.  If you need to call Keble College their telephone number is: +44 (0)1865 272727.

Check-in is available from 2pm on the day of your arrival and you must check out by 10am on the day of your departure.  Luggage storage is available at the Porter’s Lodge 24/7.

There is wired internet access in all the bedrooms, and WiFi in the conference centre.  Wifi information will be provided on check-in and in the conference booklet.

Registration
The registration desk will be at the entrance to the Sloane Robinson Building and will be open from 12:00 on Thursday 12th September.  Please register and collect your delegate pack before the programme starts at 13:00.

Drinks Reception
There will be a drinks reception in the Oxford University Museum of Natural History from 6:30pm to 8pm on Thursday 12th September. The museum is located on the opposite side of the road from Keble College’s main entrance. All delegates are welcome to join us for drinks and canapés among the dinosaurs!

Conference Dinner
The conference dinner will take place in the magnificent Dining Hall at Keble College at 7pm on Friday the 13th September.  If you have registered for the dinner you will have a ticket in your delegate badge, which you will be given at the registration desk. If you have not registered for the dinner and would like to, please contact us (admin@ethox.ox.ac.uk). The cost of the dinner is £30 and is subsidised by the Wellcome Centre for Ethics and Humanities.

There is no dress code for the conference dinner or the drinks reception.


